
From: Snyder, Tom  

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 8:03 AM 
To: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth; Johnson, Jill 

Subject: RE: ALRC - Open Pantry 

 
I have had contact with Management and do not have any concerns about this. 
 
Captain Tom Snyder 
Madison Police Department 
East Police District 
809 S. Thompson Drive 
Madison, WI 53716 
tsnyder@cityofmadison.com 
(608)267-2100 
From: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth  
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 12:20 AM 

To: Johnson, Jill; Snyder, Tom; Strong, Wayne; Allen, Roger; Bitterman, Anthony; Cleary, Beth; 

Mierow, Cindy; Schauf, Mary; Seifert, Kenneth; Tucker, Matthew; Voegeli, Doug; Woulf, Mark; 
Ziemer, Courtney 

Subject: ALRC - Open Pantry 

 
The Alcohol License Review Committee will consider the attached application at its July 
20 meeting. 
 
Public Hearing - New License 
Open Pantry Food Marts of Wisconsin Inc • dba Open Pantry #1215 
1412 Pflaum Rd • Agent: James L Schutz 
Class A Beer 
Aldermanic District 16 (Alder Johnson) • Police Sector 616 

 
Maribeth Witzel-Behl 

Madison City Clerk 

Wisconsin Certified Municipal Clerk 

210 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd #103 

phone: 608-266-4601 

fax: 608-266-4666 

~We exist to assist.~ 
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